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Dear ,

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

We refer to your official information request dated 24 June 2020 for information regarding listed buildings
at Epuni School.

The information you have requested is below.

The buildings at Epuni School, are identified as heritage buildings in the District Plan, but not in the New
Zealand Heritage List (which can be found at https://www.heritage.org.nz/the-list).

The buildings at Epuni School (313 – 319 Waiwhetu Road) are identified in Appendix Heritage 2 of the
District Plan as heritage buildings. Appendix Heritage 2 identifies buildings that have not been identified as
heritage buildings in the New Zealand Heritage List (maintained by Heritage New Zealand Pouhere
Taonga), but have been identified by Hutt City Council as making a notable contribution to local heritage.

As the buildings are identified in the District Plan as heritage buildings, there are specific policies and rules
in the District Plan that apply to activities that may impact the buildings, including alterations and
maintenance to the buildings. These rules may require resource consent for alteration and maintenance of
the buildings, or other activities that may impact the heritage values of the buildings.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact our Senior Environmental Policy
Analyst, Nathan Geard at Nathan.Geard@huttcity.govt.nz .

Yours sincerely,

 
 
Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcity.govt.nz 

 
 

From: Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, 24 June 2020 3:35 PM
To:






